Pioneer Chapter Riders Club Meeting Minutes - Sunday 12Sep2021

*** Jim Rendahl and | did a test run of using Zoom to hold our Meetings. It seemed to work out
well. So in the future if you are interested in participating in our Zoom Meetings please send
Jim your e-mail address to “jimi_x@comcast.net" so he can include/invite you to join our next
meeting. See time and date below. ***

Chuck Barsness - Secretary - Called the meeting to order at 1PM at The Shed.

Membership Report - Chuck Barsness - Now is the time to join/renew your membership for 2021 to the
Pioneer Chapter Riders Club (PCRC). Our membership runs from Jan 1st thru Dec 31st each year. Thank
you to those that have paid their 2021 dues already. 2021 Membership Gift - PCRC Custom Neck Gaiters
have been mailed to all that have paid their 2021 dues. Pay your dues and one will be mailed to you.

Treasurer’s Report - Doug Bruns - Our accounts are in good shape. Your $25 - 2021 dues can be paid
any time now! You can go online to join and renew your membership at ehridersclub.com and use PayPal
to pay your dues. Or, you can make a check out to Pioneer Chapter Riders Club and send your dues
check to Doug Bruns, PCRC Treasurer, 19219 Estate Ave, Farmington MN 55024.

New Topics For Discussion:

- 2022 Rally - 23rd Annual PCRC Rally - Aug24-28 - We are planning to stay at The Country Lodge
Inn - 525 Main Ave N - Harmony MN 55939 - Nancy - 507-886-2515 again for the Rally in 2022.

- Further discussion is needed about having a Holiday get-together some time after the holidays.

- The ride to Watertown SD this September to see John Strandell’s new museum garage is still in ques-
tion. We’re trying to find dates that will work for those that may be interested in joining us.

- We currently have 10 Super Xs at the Shed. Two are being worked on, none in waiting. If you are in
need of something let us know.

Next Meeting - The next meeting will be Sunday October 10th, 2021. It will be held at 1 pm at The Shed
- in the JTN Communications Bldg - 5465 2125t W Farmington MN - (NE corner of Co 50 & Pilot Knob
Road) - Go around to the west side (Pilot Knob Rd side) to The Shed.

Chuck Barsness
PCRC Secretary
612-865-1758

x_twin@hotmail.com

** Cindy Kaster has #2007 her Jennie for sale. We have it at The Shed if you are interested in seeing it.
It is a beautiful bike. You can contact Cindy at 920-680-0174 if you are interested.
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